
            A job well done! 

“D espite the fact that any 

hospital has  

mortalities and errors; however, it 

is true that some staff members 

do the best they can to achieve 

the excellent service for the  

Department of Health.” said Mrs. 

T.M. Ngqabayi (Monitoring and 

Evaluation). 

This was during the Thanksgiving 

event held at Mseleni Hospital on 

20th March 2013. The purpose of 

the event was to thank all staff for 

their tireless work during the 

Premier’ Service Excellence 

Awards competition where  

Mseleni Hospital was crowned 

Silver Award as Mosvold Hospital 

achieved position one walking 

away with Gold Award in the 

competition for the KwaZulu Natal 

Department of Health. 

 

Mrs S.F. Mthimkhulu (Deputy  

District Manager: M&E)  

commended Mseleni Hospital 

Management and staff for a job 

well done. Staff members were 

awarded on different categories 

ranging from punctuality,  

reporting of adverse events and 

compliance to Batho Pele  

Principles. By the way, the event 

was part of implementing one of 

Batho Pele principles 

“Encouraging Innovation and  

Rewarding  

Excellence”.  
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